
 
 
  
 
 
 
#  We’re back! 

Good afternoon everyone, 

We hope everyone is managing to get outdoors 

just a little bit to enjoy the amazing weather we 

are having. We will be sending out information 

tomorrow about how and when to come and 

collect your new learning packs. We are just 

waiting for a final delivery with some new 

resources in. We have guessed that you may 

be needing more pens, pencils etc? We are 

also going to be providing some more paper 

and exercise books where possible.  

 

Please contact your teachers if there are any 

resources you particularly need. You can 

request these on Tapestry or Frog, if you have 

received your passwords or drop an email on 

your year team email 

 

 

Date: 22nd April 2020 

Home Learning 

Teachers are busy setting up Frog, 

our learning platform (this is very similar to 

Tapestry which we use in Nursery and 

Reception). Many of you should have 

received an email from your child’s class 

teacher with your child's username 

and password. Teachers will be ringing to 

check in with you. Please remember if you 

receive a number withheld call, it is likely to 

be from school. 

 

We hope that you have been able to access 

the stories, songs and poems on the 

website on the holiday activities tab. 

 
 

Easter Competition 

Well done to the children that have sent in their 

egg-citing entries for the book character egg 

challenge. They look fantastic!  

 

Remember that the ‘Easter Egg Competition’ 

word challenge is also still running and will 

finish today (Wednesday 22nd April) at 5pm.  

 

We are looking forward to announcing the 

winners of the competitions tomorrow.  

Keep your eyes peeled over the next few days 

and you will be able to see some of the 

amazing entries that have been sent in. 

 



 

Kayden in 5S was busy 
during the Easter break and 
used Easter eggs to 
measure his family 
members. This egg tower 
looks great Kayden, keep up 
the fantastic work! 

Azan in 2P has been busy 
getting started on his new 
topic – Is earth the best place 
to be? You have worked really 
hard Azan and the vocabulary 
in your writing is excellent. 
Keep up the great work! 

Melissa in 3G has worked 
really hard with her Maths 
fractions work that has been 
set for the start of the 
summer term! Great work 
Melissa. 

Khalid in 1C has been working 
extremely hard with his maths 
and English work and has 
made some great progress. 
Keep up the fantastic work 
Khalid! 

Grace in 3H has been busy 
designing and colouring a 
super Roman shield. Well 
done Grace! This shield 
looks brilliant! 

Home learning 

Lots of children have been extremely busy getting on with their home tasks and online learning 
resources already this summer term. Below you can find some examples of the amazing work that 
children at Lily Lane have been doing. Keep up the great work! If your child has completed some 
work that you or they are proud of, send it to their teacher using their year group email. 

 

There are so many great pieces of home learning being sent in each day. 
Don’t worry if you haven’t seen your contributions on the newsletter yet - they will be on 

soon! 

Paige, Eliie-mai and Kyle all 
got creative during the 
holidays and made this super 
robot! Well done to all of you, 
it looks fantastic! 


